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Word Of the Week 

5/2/2024-9/2/2024 

‘culture’ 

 

 

 

 

The Charles Culwick Helpfulness Trophy 

This week the trophy was won by Teddy 

(9M).  Teddy won for helping Mrs Peters 

prepare resources for a lesson. 

Well done Teddy! 

 

 

On Tuesday, GB class went to 'Just Ride' at Garon’s Park.  Just Ride is  an all-inclusive drop-in cycling session 

for people of all ages and abilities, with more than 100 different bikes.  They provide a safe experience for 

everyone...including staff!   They are open Tuesday, Wednesday and Saturday 10-12pm with a cost of £2.50 

donation per rider, carers and staff free.   

Well done to Luke, (Emerald Class) for 

putting his hands in the water and washing 

up properly during Food Tech lessons. 

Great work Luke! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Attendance 

22/1/2024-

26/1/2024 

 

1st Yellow 97.69% 

 

2nd 8S 96.15% 

 

3rd 11BH 95.56% 

 

 
 

 

 

Safeguarding 

At Cedar Hall School, the safety of all our pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child protection or keeping a child safe, please contact our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs S Simpson. 

or 

Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mr N Maxwell, Mrs S Overell and Mrs S Hoy. 

 

 Can you help please? 

Do you have any children’s books (any age group) 

that your child no longer needs?  If so, please send 

them to school where they will be used during book 

week for the reading café. 

Thank you for your help. 

Cedar Hall’s Online Payment System  
 

 Over two thirds of our parents are now using our on-line payment system which is helping 

to reduce the amount of cash that comes into school, making paying for school activities 

safer and more efficient. The system is called School Gateway.  If you haven’t already 

signed up, this is what you need to do:-  
 

1. Go to www.schoolgateway.com  
 

2. When you visit the School Gateway website for the first time, please select ‘New User’ 

and enter your email address and mobile telephone number you have registered with the 

school.  
 

3. The system will send a PIN code to your phone; please enter this PIN code and your 

account will be activated for you.  
 

As soon as you’ve got the system set-up, you’ll be able to pay money to the school online 

rather than sending in cash or cheques. There is also an app available to download, making 

the system even easier.  

  

Please contact the school office if you have any queries. 

 

http://www.schoolgateway.com/

